
Gary Sunderland

From: Durham Engineers Club [michael.hughes@durhamnc.ccsend.com] on behalf of Durham 
Engineers Club [jennifer.buzun@durhamnc.gov]

Sent: Friday, April 11, 2014 8:17 AM
To: gary@sunderlandeng.com
Subject: April 2014 - Durham Engineers Club Meeting

 

 

The Durham Engineers Club Cordially Invites You 
 to our April 17, 2014 Meeting    

  
Engineering an Urban Trail in Northwest Arkansas 

featuring guest speaker 
Chuck Flink, FASLA 

from 

Greenways Inc. 
               

     
  Register Now! 

 
 You can now prepay with a credit card or PayPal account as you register!    

Meeting time is at 6:00 pm.  

When 
Thursday April 17, 2014 from 
6:00 PM to 8:30 PM EDT 
Add to Calendar 

  
  

Dear Fellow Professional :   

   

Please consider this special invitation to attend our 
regular monthly meeting on Thursday, April 17, 2014 



Where 
Croasdaile Country Club 
3800 Farm Gate Avenue 
Durham, NC 27705 

2013 Corporate Golf 

Tournament Sponsors 

  

 

  

  

 

  

   
 
 
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!   

Dues for 2014 are due! ($40) 

  

Upcoming Meetings: 

May 15, 2014 - Annual 
Scholarship Awards & 
Speaker 
  
June 17, 2014 - Scholarship 
Fundraising Golf Tournament 
  
July 17, 2014 - Field Trip 

  
  

from 6:00 to 8:00 PM. 

Chuck Flink, FASLA, is an award winning author, 
environmental planner and landscape architect. Chuck 
authored Greenways A Guide to Planning, Design and 
Development and Trails for the Twenty First Century.  
He is best known for his work in planning and designing 
greenways, multi use trails and open space systems. He 
has completed work in 36 states for more than 235 
communities. Chuck has also consulted in Argentina, 
Brazil, Canada, the Czech Republic, China, Hungary, 
Japan and Venezuela. 

   

Chuck is the Chairman of the Board of Visitors at NC 
State University, and also serves on the NC State College 
of Design Leaders Council. Chuck is a 1982 graduate of 
NC State and has operated his company, Greenways 
Incorporated, for 28 years. 

   

For the past three years, Chuck has served as the project 
director for the 38-mile Northwest Arkansas Razorback 
Regional Greenway. This project will link together six 
communities of the region and is funded in part by a 
federal transportation TIGER 2 grant of $15 million. The 
matching grant funding is provided by the Walton Family 
Foundation.  The Razorback Greenway is an investment 
in the future of NW Arkansas, serving to create more than 
350 permanent jobs, and boosting tourism revenues in the 
region. The greenway is regarded as one of the most 
important economic cornerstone projects in NW 
Arkansas. 

   

Chuck has managed the efforts of an 11-member 
consultant team, comprised of engineering, real estate and 
landscape architecture firms. During the past three years, 
Chuck has been responsible for all facets of project 
management, including all facets of design, engineering, 
real estate acquisition, bidding and construction for the 
project. Chuck has also led efforts to broaden the funding 
partnership, and to market and promote the greenway 
project. 
  
Please click on the link below to register; the cost to 
attend is $25 for members and $35 for non-members. 
You can now pre-pay as you register with a credit 
card or PayPal account, mail a check, or pay at the 
door with cash or check. We cannot accept credit 
cards at the event. 
  
The price includes a buffet dinner at the Croasdaile 
Country Club. The buffet features an extensive salad bar, 
and a variety of hot dishes; the food is excellent. Social 
hour is from 6:00 to 6:30 pm and there is a cash bar. 
Dinner is from 6:30 to about 7:00 and the seminar will 
begin about 7:00, the presentation will be about an hour 
followed by Q&A. 

One (1.0) PDH will be provided; a terrific bargain! 
 Please join us for this great presentation by clicking on 
the "Register Now" link below, if you cannot attend 
please let us know as well, and feel free to forward this 
invitation to as many others as you would like using the 
button below. 
   

 



Register Now! 

Forward to a Friend ! 

I can't make it 

 

If you do not wish to continue to receive event invitations from 
the Durham Engineers Club please unsubscribe using the link 
at the bottom. The Durham Engineers Club has one meeting 
per month.  
  
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting! 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Jennifer Buzun, PE 
Durham Engineers Club 
jennifer.buzun@durhamnc.gov 
919-560-4326*30292 

   

 
  

Forward email 
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